
We have a policy of no mobile phones  
• Students are not allowed to use mobile phones in school 
• We want to make sure students are concentrating on their 

learning with no distractions 
• If students’ mobile phones are used, seen or heard in school the 

phone will be confiscated, with the SIM card 
• Only Parents and carers will be able to collect confiscated phones 

from reception on the following Friday from 3.10pm 
• That also means if the phone is confiscated on Friday it can only 

be collected the following Friday 
• Phones will not be given back to the student, only directly to the 

parent/carer 
 
There may be occasions after attending an extra class or after school 
event when students wish to use their phone. They either need explicit 
permission from a member of staff who is with them or they need to 
leave school premises to do so. 
  
If a student’s phone goes missing staff will not search for it 
• If students wish to call home they can do so at reception.  
• If you need to contact your child, please call reception and a duty 

officer will deliver the message.  
• You can however report directly to the Police on telephone 

number '101' and you will be asked to give the phones IMEI 
number. 

 
Sixth formers 
• These rules also apply to sixth formers.  
• The only exception is that sixth formers are allowed to use their 

phones in their new common room at break or lunchtime only. 
 	
  


